SOLO SONGBIRD

Sarah Brown, a fifth grader, stands proud and tall
to deliver the soft notes of God Bless America. Sarah
was chosen for the solo part because of her gifted
voice and love of music.

MEMORABLE MOVIE CHARACTERS

The fourth graders enjoy re-enacting various parts
and singing the well-known music of some classic
movies of the past. The characters and songs in-
cluded were from the Sound of Music, Westward Ho
the Wagons, Davy Crocket, Mary Poppins, and The
Wizard of Oz.

WE ARE THANKFUL

As tradition goes, each year the second graders
perform a Thanksgiving program for parents and
other relatives. These youngsters learned many
Thanksgiving songs and enjoyed dressing the parts
of Pilgrims and Indians. .

RED, WHITE, AND BLUE FLYING HIGH

To conclude their patriotic program, the fifth
graders proudly sing and wave American flags.
After a year long study of our nation’s rich
heritage, it was only natural that these students
were eager to sing with enthusiasm.
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